
Board Meeting Date: March 4, 2024

Title: Population & Labor Force Trends in the Metro Area

Type: Discussion

Presenter(s): Timothy O’Neill, Twin Cities Labor Market Analyst

Description: Low unemployment rates and the decline in people participating in the labor force
has led to an all-time high number of job vacancies throughout Minnesota. This phenomenon
has impacted Edina Public Schools, particularly in the area of special education teachers and
paraprofessionals.

Recommendation: No recommendation

Desired Outcome(s) from the Board: Review presenter’s slide deck in preparation for
receiving full presentation at the work session.

Attachments: Metro Area LMI Slide Deck

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LPyOl2Bo3HLfaR-DzHvMLWnS8OGfT4qz/view?usp=sharing

